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ISRAEL SITUATION
Advisory
Oct 16, 2023

Dear valued customer, 

Following the events of last weekend and the ongoing situation in Israel, we can
confirm that our appointed agents in Israel continue to be operational. Our Crown
Shipping offices in Haifa and Ashdod are operating within the limitations of the current
security restrictions with all employees safe and accounted for. Customers can contact
their usual ONE representative via email or phone.

Telephone numbers: Haifa Office - +972 4 8606 677 Ashdod Office - +972 8 8538903

ONE is closely monitoring the evolving situation and will continue to provide updates
on any further developments. The ongoing safety and wellbeing of ONE’s employees
and associates in the region remains our priority. 

Ocean Network Express offers its deepest sympathies to all those affected by the
terrible events in the region.

Yours faithfully,

Ocean Network Express (Europe) Ltd.
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